VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)

From: Charles Knutson [CharlesK@seattlechamber.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2009 4:32 PM

To: governor.gregoire@governor.wa.gov; ron.sims@metrokc.gov; GJNickels@ Seattle.Gov

Cc: brown.lisa@leg.wa.gov; Sen. Mary Margaret Haugen; chopp_fr@leg.wa.gov; Clibborn, Rep.

Judy; dow.constantine@metrokc.gov; jan.drago@seattle.gov; Hammond, Paula;
tim.ceis@seattle.gov; Dye, Dave; Taniguchi, Harold; grace.crunican@seattle.gov; Paananen,
Ron; bob.chandler@seattle.gov; Rigsby@pbworld.com; Parsons, Jim;
yoshitani.t@portseattle.org; Judd, Ron

Subject: Seattle Chamber endorses Bored Tunnel Hybrid Alternative
Attachments: Seattle Chamber endorses bored tunnel hybrid alternative.pdf

Governor Gregoire, Executive Sims and Mayor Nickels,

Please find attached to this email a letter regarding the Alaskan Way Viaduct project from Tayloe Washburn, Chair
of the Greater Seattle Chamber of Commerce, and Steve Leahy, President and CEO of the Greater Seattle Chamber
of Commerce.

Thank you,
--Charles Knutson

Charles Knutson

Vice President, Public Affairs

Greater Seattle Chamber of Commerce
1301 Fifth Avenue, Suite 2500

Seattle, WA 98101-2611

P 206.389.7295

F 206.903.3419

Strengthening the economy, building the community and connecting businesses to each other and the world for 125 years. Join 10,000 teammates in the
region and get involved at www.seattlechamber.com
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